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I am here to represent the views of Badgworth, Compton Bishop and Mark Parish Councils. The 
rural Parishes we live in have a joint population of around 3,000 people who will be seriously 
impacted by NG’s proposed route, the construction programme, the long term effect on the 
countryside and the well-being of people and local businesses.  
 
We fully understand and support the upgrading of the electricity supply network, but we do object 
to National Grids proposed overhead connection which will be so damaging to people, businesses 
and, in particular, the countryside. There are better, proven and available, solutions which are 
more environmentally friendly with less impact on socio-economic issues. The majority of 
responses from phase one of the consultation and our parishioners, rejected an over-land 
connection.  
 
We consider that the proposed T pylons pose a significant risk. There are none of these newly 
designed towers installed or tested in the field. There is no experience of how they will perform 
when fully strung. Their maintenance requirements, access, and frequency of access are untested 
and unknown.  The stability of the pylon, hammered into the strata of Sedgemoor, is also untested 
and unknown. 
 
The impact of 6 years of construction and demolition will have a devastating impact on residents’ 
well-being. Their properties will be devalued and the following 3 to 21 years of landscape 
restoration exacerbates this issue. These socio-economic issues are not addressed. 
 
The construction phase will consume and devastate vast areas of unspoilt countryside. The 7 day a 
week and the 14 hours (or more) working day will have a severe impact on near-by residents from 
construction traffic, noise and air pollution and will be continuous over a period of 6 years.  
The traffic load on the A38 and works at Tarnock will intolerable. 
 
We support your Local Impact Report but recognise that the overhead line does not lend itself to 
mitigation in a natural landscape. Enhancements or landscaping would result in an artificial re-
sculpturing of the countryside to its detriment. Overhead lines cannot be adequately mitigated 
and an alternative option should be pursued. 
We feel that financial compensation, or mitigation, cannot adequately justify the proposed long-
term devastating impact on people and the landscape. 
 
You have been circulated our joint written response and will be aware that we believe NG’s 
proposal is unsound and fails in many areas of detail. We believe in what we are trying to 
accomplish for the benefit of our parishes, for future generations and for the protection of our 
unique countryside.  
 

We look to you, our elected district councillors, to support us. 


